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February 20, 2022 

 

Good Evening Picker Families, 

This is a reminder that Monday, February 21, 2022, is a holiday for students and staff.   The 

school offices and buildings will be closed. 

Parents and guardians, please take a moment to complete the survey on the website regarding 

face coverings, select the gold survey tab.  Please only complete one per household regardless of 

the number of students enrolled.  Currently, the North East District is following the approved 

Health & Safety plan which mandates the proper wearing of masks for all students, staff, and 

visitors.   The plan is frequently reviewed, and families will be notified when there are changes 

to the Health & Safety plan. 

Thank you for your ongoing support of our students and staff and have a wonderful evening 

North East! 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 


